SPECIAL eBULLETIN

FOR PROFESSIONAL PROVIDERS

SEPTEMBER 16, 2022

ATTN: MEDICARE ADVANTAGE CHIROPRACTIC PROVIDERS

DEMINIDED: DDIOD ALITHODIZATIONS

REMINDER: PRIOR AUTHORIZATIONS REQUIRED FOR SPINAL MANIPULATIONS

Chiropractors seeing Medicare Advantage members will be required to submit prior authorizations for Spinal Manipulations beginning **October 1, 2022**.

For more information about this change, please see the <u>Prior Authorizations To Be Required For Spinal Manipulations</u> eBulletin posted on May 31, 2022.

